
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Peripatetic Music Lessons for 2024-2025 

 

Your child is currently learning a musical instrument or has singing lessons as part of 

our Peripatetic Music Lessons provision here at Harrow Way.  In order to plan for the 

timetables for the coming year and manage the waiting lists, please can you confirm 

your child will be continuing the lessons for 2024-2025 by completing this Google 

Form as soon as possible and no later than Thursday 4th July 2024. 

Please also take a look at the updated Terms and Conditions and remember to tick 

the box in the Google Form mentioned above, to say these have been read.  

You will be pleased to know that we have been able to heavily subsidise the fees 

again this year, so therefore there will be no cost increase for the lessons in 2024-

2025. Until further notice, they will remain at £240 per academic year, per child, per 

instrument. However, there will be some important changes to the payment/billing 

arrangements structure from September 2024.  

Payment can be made in full at the start of the academic year, or you can spread the 

payments across the year by paying a minimum of £40 at the beginning of each half-

term. Payments are to be made via Scopay.  

For any further payment queries, please contact our Finance Department by 

emailing Sharon.Pape@harrowway.hants.sch.uk 

Any changes to the current lesson times or days will be communicated to the 

students nearer the time.  

We look forward to continuing to provide these invaluable lessons for your child.  

Yours faithfully,  

 

Mrs Emily Massiah 

Curriculum Leader for Music 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc2HLiueglFoIfAyiUXMI32zbCITcx2O1pzzsn-O8p5wl7fuw/viewform?usp=sf_link
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